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If you missed our January 25th program, T.J. Zane: Setting Boundaries: Social Media, Public Officials, and First 
Amendment Rights in the Digital Age, you may click on the picture below to view a video of it.  

How did you like this week’s program? Take the survey by clicking  
HERE. 

 
A special thank you to our Rotary News sponsor, Tracy Sundlun. 

This week’s Program:  Steven Dowdy PhD: Professor Dept. of  
Cellular & Molecular Medicine UCSD School of Medicine 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Cannot attend in person?  
Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in virtually at 12:30pm.  

You may also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833   

Password: 84935003462#  (include the “pound” sign). 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXs4Iy3pe_ZxSfKqxi3up3Q3G7qPCRgOVmcPID6s4WkDF8QA/viewform
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84935003462#success
https://vimeo.com/906554961?share=copy


WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

Dale Gray is the is the Director of Mission Advancement for 
the Institute of Reproductive Grief Care, and Tom Herman is a 

professor at USD and a tax columnist for the Wall Street Journal. 
You can learn more about them by clicking here, or by watching 
their self introductions from this week on page 1 of  the Rotator.  

 

Please join the City Heights Rotaract Club at their 7th  
annual Peacemaker of the Year Award and Celebration   

This Rotaract club is the only one in the district to give a Peace Award, and it is always a 
special event.  Reach out to Mia Harenski at 760.224.6423 for more info and to RSVP. 

CITY HEIGHTS ROTARACTS 

YOUTH EXCHANGE 

Rotary Youth Exchange:  
Even a short experience can build a lifetime of connection. 

Rotary Youth Exchange is Rotary International’s official exchange program for students 
ages 15-19, whom Rotary clubs and districts sponsor to spend anywhere from a week to a 
full academic year abroad. Please click here to learn more about the many ways you can 
be involved in changing a young person’s perspective of the world, then, raise your hand 
and get engaged. Even a small gesture, such as hosting exchange students for a festive 

meal or culturally relevant outing, will surely change your life for the better and contribute 
to the student’s exchange adventure. 

https://www.sandiegorotary.club/membership/new-members/
https://rotaryserviceblog.org/2023/10/26/rotary-youth-exchange-even-a-short-experience-can-build-a-lifetime-of-connection/?fbclid=IwAR1PoJtsSQghMchR9GrEoh08g2b4WGCb1TqvywNN0hnlgUOCcBVVN_9DRk0


JAN 29-FEB 4 BIRTHDAYS 
January 29: Marlee Ehrenfeld 

January 30: Goldie Sinegal, George Driver  

January 31: Cecil Steppe, Lynn Congemi   

February 1: Allison Whitney 

February 4: Er ic Schweinfur ter, Jenni Pr isk 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 2ND RD 
 

Fellow Rotary Golfers, 
 

We have scheduled Round #2 at The Oaks North Golf Course on Wednesday, 
February 28.   

 
Starting times will be 8:50-9:20 am.  

 
Green Fees and Cart will be $49 ($37 GF if you wish to walk) 

 
Please let me know if you plan to play by no later than Wednesday, February 21.   

 
Look forward to seeing you next month. 

 
Marten Barry, Co-Chair 
Tom Wilson, Co-Chair 

 
 



UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
 

February 8th 
Sweethearts Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

February 15th 
Steve Breen and Lorie Hearn 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

February 22 
David Abeles: CEO TaylorMade Golf 

“TaylorMade Golf - A San Diego Success Story”  
 



FACES IN THE CROWD 
Photos courtesy of Paul Nestor 

 

 
 

(Lt.) Dean Crowder, Suzy Spafford, a guest, Laura Mitchell, Jim Jessop and Betty Peabody.  (Rt.) Phil Blair, 
Daniel Weiner, Gbanju Aruwayo-Obe, Ed Clancy and Mike Collins.  

 
(Lt.) Rob and Bob Fletcher.  (Rt.) Bink Cook welcomes new member Tom Herman. 

(Lt.) President Elect Mia Harenski gives new member Dale Gray his Rotary pin.  (Rt.) President Elect Mia 
with guest speaker T.J. Zane and Chair of the Day Justine Wong. 


